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Flushing Bank Announces Partnership with NYDIG to Offer Bitcoin Services  

 
Uniondale, NY – January 25, 2022 – Flushing Financial Corporation (the “Company”) (Nasdaq: 
FFIC), the parent holding company for Flushing Bank (the “Bank”), today announced it has 
entered into an agreement with NYDIG, a leading bitcoin company, to offer bitcoin services to 
its customers. The bank plans to launch this service in the first quarter of 2022 and will post 
additional information on its company website. 
 
John R. Buran stated, “As part of our ongoing digital transformation, we recognize the 
importance of staying current with emerging market trends and consumer demand for alternate 
financial services. Using NYDIG’s innovative technology to provide seamless access through 
our relationship with Q2, our online banking provider, we will be able to offer our customers the 
ability to buy, sell, and hold bitcoin. This partnership provides our customers with a fully 
integrated solution to conduct bitcoin transactions in a safe and secure environment.”  

NYDIG’s products meet the industry’s highest regulatory, audit, and governance standards, 
enabling financial institutions to maintain strict compliance programs while enhancing the 
banking experience for customers. 

“On behalf of NYDIG, I’m excited to welcome Flushing Bank and its customers to the bitcoin 
network,” said Patrick Sells, chief innovation officer at NYDIG. “Consumer interest in bitcoin is 
growing rapidly and NYDIG has the tools and expertise to help community banks meet that 
demand. Together with forward thinking institutions like Flushing Bank, we’re on the path to 
achieving our mission of bitcoin for all.” 

About Flushing Financial Corporation 

Flushing Financial Corporation (Nasdaq: FFIC) is the holding company for Flushing Bank®, an 
FDIC insured, New York State—chartered commercial bank that operates banking offices in 
Queens, Brooklyn, Manhattan, and on Long Island. The Bank has been building relationships 
with families, business owners, and communities since 1929. Today, it offers the products, 
services, and conveniences associated with large commercial banks, including a full complement 



 
 

of deposit, loan, equipment finance, and cash management services.  Rewarding customers with 
personalized attention and bankers that can communicate in the languages prevalent within these 
multicultural markets is what makes the Bank uniquely different. As an Equal Housing Lender 
and leader in real estate lending, the Bank’s experienced lending teams create mortgage solutions 
for real estate owners and property managers both within and outside the New York City 
metropolitan area. The Bank also fosters relationships with consumers nationwide through its 
online banking division with the iGObanking® and BankPurely® brands.  

Additional information on Flushing Bank and Flushing Financial Corporation may be obtained 
by visiting the Company’s website at FlushingBank.com. 

About NYDIG 

NYDIG is a bitcoin company powering a more inclusive economic system. Delivering 
technology and financial services to businesses in a broad range of industries, its full-stack 
Bitcoin platform is built to the highest security, regulatory, and operational standards. NYDIG is 
the gateway to a new era of financial products that make bitcoin more accessible for all. Learn 
more at nydig.com, or connect on LinkedIn and Twitter. 

About Q2 Holdings, Inc. 

Q2 is a financial experience company dedicated to providing digital banking and lending 
solutions to banks, credit unions, alternative finance, and fintech companies in the U.S. and 
internationally. With comprehensive end-to-end solution sets, Q2 enables its partners to provide 
cohesive, secure, data-driven experiences to every account holder – from consumer to small 
business and corporate. Headquartered in Austin, Texas, Q2 has offices worldwide and is 
publicly traded on the NYSE under the stock symbol QTWO. To learn more, please 
visit Q2.com. 

"Safe Harbor" Statement under the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995: 
Statements in this Press Release relating to plans, strategies, economic performance and trends, 
projections of results of specific activities or investments and other statements that are not 
descriptions of historical facts may be forward-looking statements within the meaning of the 
Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995, Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933 and 
Section 21E of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934. Forward-looking information is inherently 
subject to risks and uncertainties, and actual results could differ materially from those currently 
anticipated due to a number of factors, which include, but are not limited to, risk factors 
discussed in the Company’s Annual Report on Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended December 
31, 2020 and in other documents filed by the Company with the Securities and Exchange 
Commission from time to time. Forward-looking statements may be identified by terms such as 
“may”, “will”, “should”, “could”, “expects”, “plans”, “intends”, “anticipates”, “believes”, 
“estimates”, “predicts”, “forecasts”, “goals”, “potential” or “continue” or similar terms or the 
negative of these terms. Although we believe that the expectations reflected in the forward-
looking statements are reasonable, we cannot guarantee future results, levels of activity, 
performance, or achievements. The Company has no obligation to update these forward-looking 
statements. 

http://www.flushingbank.com/
https://nydig.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nydig/
https://twitter.com/NYDIG_BTC
https://www.q2.com/
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